MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC MEETING OF COUNCIL FOR THE RESORT VILLAGE OF CHITEK LAKE IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT 219 PINE STREET, ON JUNE 20^{TH} , 2019 AT 5:30 PM
Present: Councillors Debby Alberts, David Gardiner, Warren Kidd and Sandra Svoboda
Absent: Mayor Doug Struhar
Staff: Pat Peecock, CAO
Deputy Mayor David Gardiner called the meeting to order at 5:38 PM
Councillor Sandra Svoboda welcomed all attendee to the meeting and thanked everyone for attending. Council was pleased to see so many people out to the meeting.
Councillor Warren Kidd explained the reason for this public meeting. He advised everyone in attendance about the plans and the location within the Resort Village.
Most residents in attendance were thankful for the information and all were satisfied with the plans for the Village as presented from Council during the meeting.
Deputy Mayor Gardiner asked if anyone present was opposed to this sale. No one spoke up.
The meeting was adjourned at 5:47 PM by Gardiner.

Mayor

Chief Administrative Officer